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ICO News Article: Two energy firms fined combined £250,000 for making unlawful marketing calls 
The Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) has fined two energy companies a total of £250,000 for 
bombarding people and businesses on the UK’s ‘do not call’ register with unlawful marketing calls. 
 
BBC News Article: Microsoft to pay $20m for child privacy violations 
Microsoft will pay $20m (£16m) to US federal regulators after it was found to have illegally collected data on 
children who had started Xbox accounts. 
 
News Article: Irish data regulator could impose around $425m fine on LinkedIn 
Microsoft has revealed that its jobs platform LinkedIn could be imposed with around a $425m fine from an Irish 
regulator over alleged violations of data privacy rules. 

 

 

 

 
This eAlert is intended for staff, both within Digital Health and Care Wales and other NHS organisations, who may have an interest in Information 

Governance issues that affect the NHS in Wales. If you have any articles which you feel would also be useful to colleagues, please feel free to forward 

them for inclusion in our next edition. 

Digital Health and Care Wales is not responsible for the contents or reliability of the linked websites and does not necessarily endorse the views expressed 

within them.  Listing shall not be taken as endorsement of any kind. We cannot guarantee that these links will work all of the time and we have no control 

over availability of the linked pages.  

 

 

Os nad ydych eisiau dderbynnu y’r e-Newyddion yma, Cysylltwch DHCWInformationGovernance@wales.nhs.uk  

If you would prefer not to receive this regular eAlert, please contact DHCWInformationGovernance@wales.nhs.uk  

https://ico.org.uk/about-the-ico/media-centre/news-and-blogs/2023/06/two-energy-firms-fined-combined-250-000-for-making-unlawful-marketing-calls/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/world-us-canada-65817558
https://www.verdict.co.uk/idpc-fine-on-linkedin/
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